This establishment allows the indoor use of lighted tobacco products. Firsthand and
secondhand smoke have been linked to many illnesses. These include, but are not limited
to, cardiovascular and cardiopulmonary disease, asthma, vision defects, and birth defects.

While a non-smoking area may be provided, the US Surgeon General has stated that there
is no safe level of secondhand smoke, and that non-smoking areas, even separately
ventilated, do not eliminate this risk.

By entering these premises you assume the risk and
agree not to hold this establishment liable for any
damages caused as a result of exposure to smoke.



